October 22, 1973

Mr. Stephen Saxenian
Chairman of Parish Council
St. George Armenian Church
7534 Briar Rose

Houston, Texas 77042

Daar Steve:

We are very happy that Pather Arnak proved so
helpful to your parish, and that your function
was successful and productive.

We would be most interested in seeing what plans

for a structure you may develop. We have a
competent and qualified architectural committee
serving the Diocese, on whose counsel we have come
to rely. The idea of a testimonial for Mr. Harrison
is surely worthy of serious consideration.

When we can visit Houston is uncertain now, but as
our plans take shape, we should like to fit such a
visit into our schedule. In any event, we will be
in touch. Meanwhile, let us know about any new
developments with respect to your building plans.

Prayerfully,

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian
Primate
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